
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

October 10, 1959 

Mr. Malcolm Oolberg 
northwest Production Corporation 
Simms Building 
Albuquerque, Maw Mexico 

Dear Mr. Oolberg: 

On behalf of your client, Northwest Production 
Corporation, wa enclose two copies of Order No. 
R-1501 in Cass So. 1766, issued by the Oil 
Conservation Commission oa October 19, 1959. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 

ALP/ir 

Enclosures: (2) 


